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Dear Friends and Partners, 

 

In lieu of an official newsletter, we wanted to take the time to write a personal letter to each 

of you. 

As Bergen Stables is a business, we started out promoting ourselves and our horses this way.  

We love sharing them and trying to express how we see them.  Through time, you have taken 

an interest and have become a huge part of Bergen Stables.   

You watched our foals be born and grow, seen our stallions be silly or our mares become 

mothers, all through our eyes.  You are there for us in celebration as well as unfortunate 

devastation.   

It is so heartwarming to know that our horses touch your lives just as they do ours.  We wish 

you could spend time with them and know them better than just through pictures and videos.   

You inspire us to go on and do better, to be better for the sake of each horse. 

There are many definitions for family and believe that we are one and truly hope it continues 

to grow. 

As Bergen Stables continues on its journey, we are glad you are a part of it. 

 

       With sincere gratitude, 

       Jerry and Sharlene 

 

 

 

 

Check out our web page weekly for updates, photos and videos at bergenstables.com.  

Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, subscribe to us on YouTube, pin us on Pinterest. 

http://www.bergenstables.com/

